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A winter storm warning is in effect for Dec. 1, and it will be in place until 6 am Dec. 2. 

  

Heavy snow is in the forecast, with about one to three inches possible. 

  

Travel could be difficult. Extend the distance between your vehicle and the vehicle in front of
you. Us extra caution, expect slick roads, and pack an emergency travel kit. 
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